
SBCS Families, 
 
While we finalize many items for the start of our school year we will continue to share and 
update information as it become available. 
 
The following is a list of items that may be relevant to your child. 
 

• The first day of school for SBCS, both Boot Camp and Virtual Learning, is Tuesday, 
September 8. 

• Those students attending Boot Camp will go on either Monday/Tuesday or 
Thursday/Friday. A schedule should be out mid-week to families. 

• Homerooms are being assembled based on families choosing Boot Camp or Virtual Only 
Learning. Students may only come to Boot Camp if they answered the survey as 
attending due to social distancing and cohort tracing. 

• Students may be dropped off from 8:05 to 8:20 AM starting on September 8 based on 
the days your child is to be at Boot Camp. All students will be temperature checked 
before they exit the automobile. Students with a temperature of 100.0 or higher will not 
be permitted. 

• SBCS is still waiting to learn on how Buffalo Public Schools will transport those students 
who have opted to take a bus. All information will be shared with families as we obtain 
routing, times, and stops. 

• A One Call and email was sent to the few families that are Virtual Learning only and do 
not already have Chrome Books. That information gave a date and time for Chrome 
Book pick up. All other students who do not have an SBCS issued device will receive 
them during Boot Camp in school. 

• Those students who have a Chrome Book from last year need to bring them to Boot 
Camp each day, fully charged, once your days are revealed to you. 

• All students and staff are to wear masks while at school. There will be short mask breaks 
throughout the day. Students must also wear them while on the bus. If you do not have 
a mask a disposable one will be provided. 

• A Virtual School Supply list has gone out to email, Facebook and the SBCS website. It is 
important for your child to obtain these supplies to get the most out of virtual learning. 

• Please continue to monitor the SBCS website, www.southbuffalocs.org, and your email 
for updates. 

 

http://www.southbuffalocs.org/

